

National Museum of American History

Kenneth E. Behring Center

John L. Gray Elizabeth MacMillan Director

July 28, 2015

Mr. Kevin McNamara Vault Structures, Inc. 3640 Work Drive Fort Myers, FL 33916-7534

Dear Mr. McNamara,

The opening of our Gallery of Numismatics will always be one of my most memorable Smithsonian moments. Your stunning vault door is our most popular feature, and I am thrilled you were able to join us for the celebrations. Please do let us know if your travels bring you back to Washington this summer as it would be my pleasure to host you for a quieter behind the scenes tour with curator Ellen Feingold.

We are deeply grateful for your support, vision, and friendship. See you again soon!

Sincerely, //, & great tosse your family.
Sincerely, I appear to see your family. John L. Gray THIS LETTER MAY BE ADDRESSED
John L. Gray THIS LETTER MAY BE POORESSED
TO ME BUT IT BELONGS TO THE
ENTIRE USI FAMILY, WITHOUT
YOUR HARD WORK AND DEDICATION
COMPLEMENTS LIKE THES WOULD
NOT BE POSSEBLE, THANK YOU
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION MRC 622 PO Box 37012 Washington, DC 20013-7012